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Correction letter of 7/28/16 added to the file for 8150 Sunset

2 messages

Laura Lake <laura.lake@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 2, 2016 at 9:27 AM
To: Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>
Cc: James O'Sullivan <jamesos@aol.com>

Hi Luci,

Was there a letter of determination to which the correction letter is a part of? If so, please provide a copy of the Letter of
Determination. Thank you.

Laura

Laura Lake, Ph.D.
Cell 310-497-5550

Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org> Tue, Aug 2, 2016 at 12:11 PM
To: Laura Lake <laura.lake@gmail.com>
Cc: James O'Sullivan <jamesos@aol.com>

Hi Laura,
The Correction Letter of 7/28/16 prepared by Planning staff referenced three reports:

- The appeal report prepared by staff and which can be found here:
http://planning.lacity.org/eir/8150Sunset/Correspondence/Appeal StaffRecReportREVISED. pdf

- The original tract map determination, which can be found here:
http://planning.lacity.org/eir/8150Sunset/Correspondence/VTT72370_LOD.pdf

- The Recommendation report for the Density Bonus, MCUP, and SPR entitlements, which can be found here:
http://planning.lacity.org/eir/8150Sunset/Correspondence/CPC2551RecReport. pdf

Thank you,
Luci
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